
Privacy Policy 

Due to the GDPR regulations that came into effect on 25th May 2018 registration 
for our school is now paperless. All previous paperwork you may have completed 
has been shredded. Information for parents may still be required via letter and reply 
slips, but any personal details including email address and home address is now 
accessible only via the Class Manager site. For your child’s safety it is vital that we 
as teachers have up to date contact details in case of an emergency. We will also 
use these details to contact you regarding class information, social events, shows, 
exams, competitions, and of course for invoicing purposes. 

All new members are required to register with our online Portal via the class 
manager site. You will set up your password and only yourself and the school 
principal have access to the information entered. RSD teachers have access to 
contact numbers, Allergies & Health information only.

If you have any questions regarding our privacy policy please contact us.


